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01st December 2023 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary 

Dates 

 
6th December 

Next dose of Flu 

Vaccinations 

 
10th December 

Winter Fair 12-3pm 

SEND quiet time 11am-

12pm 

 
12th December 

Yr1 & Yr2 Christmas 

show 

9:30-10:30am Parents 

Welcome 

 
13th December 

EYFS Christmas show 

9:30-10:30am Parents 

Welcome 

 
21st December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 4 attended an exciting Ice Skating event at Lea Valley this week, they had the opportunity to 

try out their skills on the ice and have a lesson to develop. The children (and adults!) had a 

wonderful time and showed real determination, resilience and team spirit even when faced with a 

challenging and sometimes frustrating skill to master! Well done Year 4.  

This week I had a mammoth Hot Choc with the Head session, there were 18 of us in the staff room 

having a good chat about Barn Croft, the children’s learning and a lot of excitement for the 

upcoming productions in school. Well done to all those from this week and last week for being 

consistently Ready, Respectful and Safe.  

Next week is the EYFS and KS1 productions to parents. Please note that these will no longer be 

filmed and Barn Croft will not be allowing parents to film (as has always been the case except for 

COVID changes) due to safeguarding procedures and some children involved who are not allowed 

to be filmed. Please support us to follow our safeguarding procedures and enjoy the live action on 

stage.  

We will be finalising plans for School Christmas Dinner and Class Parties in the coming week so 

watch this space for updates!  

Finally, don’t forget to contact Friends of Barn Croft of your class rep if you can help out at all for 

the Winter Fair (10th December). These events are really important for the school community as 

well as for fundraising to keep the lovely ‘extras’ at Barn Croft. Please do be generous with your 

time and skills if you can and please do make sure you come along on the 10th to enjoy the event 

and support our little school!  

 

Have a restful weekend! 

Miss Kelly 
Acting Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 

                  

Certificates this week have been awarded for Writing 

Reception – Murael & Suhaan     

    Year 1 – Amaya & Muhammed Essa   

   Year 2 – Sumayyah & Tommy    

   Year 3 – Lara & Marwah  

   Year 4 – Ali & Anelka         

                  Year 5 – Dot & Schane-Jae     

   Year 6 – Leo & Margo   

 

 

Hot Choc Friday 

Reception – Rollo  

Year 1 – Muhib 

Year 2 – Inaya  

Year 3 – Ezra 

Year 4 – Verity 

Year 5 – Adrianna 

Year 6 - Ada 

 

 



 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mSchool Nurse Team 

Thgpcg.wf0-19SPA1@nhs.net 
         0300 033 6200-in sessions:  

Our Community Nursery Nurses are providing monthly drop-in sessions in Waltham 

Forest Primary schools, 

offering advice, support and signposting on a range of topics including: 

Healthy eating, height- weight management 

sleep routine, hygiene, toileting  

hearing and vision, child development  

 

Available to all parents and pupils every month. Following dates in school; 

Wednesday 13th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


